

RICK SNYDER GOVERNOR BRIAN CALLEY LT. GOVERNOR

March 3, 2016

Mr. Chuck Denny 2301 Genesis Drive Monroe, NC 28110

Dear Mr. Denny:

As Governor of the State of Michigan, I would like to thank you and your family for your faithful service to our country and efforts to honor and support our nation's veterans. I'm certain your father would be honored by your efforts to continue his mission in supporting our nation's veterans.

Today, over 660,000 veterans choose to call Michigan home. The liberties, freedom, prosperity and security of Americans are protected through the dedication and sacrifices made by our service members, veterans and their families.

It gives me great pleasure to support your efforts to request the United States government to issue commemorative stamps, bonds, and coins in order to additionally support our nation's veterans.

Please accept my best wishes to you and your family and thank you for your efforts in supporting our veterans.

Sincerely,

Rick Snyder Governor